
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
June 10, 2011 
 
Dr. K P Krishnan 
Secretary 
Economic Advisory Council to the Prime Minister 
Hall-E, Vigyan Bhawan 
New Delhi-110 001 
India 
 
 
Dear Dr. Krishnan, 
 
The Ontario Teachers’ Pension Plan (Ontario Teachers’) is an independent corporation 
responsible for investing over $107 billion in assets and administering the pensions of 
175,000 elementary and secondary school teachers and 114,000 retired teachers in the 
province of Ontario, Canada. 
 
Recently, the Asian Corporate Governance Association (ACGA) wrote to you outlining their 
views on the recommendation by the Standing Committee on Finance in its report to the 
Parliament on August 31, 2010 to remove the right of shareholders to appoint proxies. A 
copy of that letter is attached. 
 
As an ACGA member with significant investments throughout Asia, we would like to 
indicate our support of the ACGA’s view on the recommendation to remove the right of 
shareholders to appoint proxies.  
 
We appreciate the opportunity to provide our views on this issue. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if we can be of further assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Wayne Kozun 
Senior Vice President, Public Equities 
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